Zilber

family foundation

April 21, 2017

Tony Perez
Secretary-Executive Director

Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee
P.O. Box 324

Milwaukee, W1 53201

Dear Mr. Perez:

Tonight, as we put the May board book to bed, I'm reminded of your generosity. Thank you for
taking the time to talk with me about the potential impact of the proposed federal budget. Your
perspective really helped shape mine, and your credible on-the-ground intelligence will go a long

way with the Zilber Family Foundation board. I'm glad we are colleagues, deeply grateful for your
assistance, and eager to share your suggestions with our leadership.

With great appreciation,
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Susan Lloyd, PhD
Executive Director
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